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BURWELL PARISH COUNCIL NEWSLETTER 

Helping to keep residents up-to-date with 

Parish Council issues and activities. This 

newsletter is available on noticeboards located 

at the Jubilee Reading Rooms, the Post Office 

and the Library and on the web-sites: 

www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk and 

www.burwell.co.uk  

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Tues 11 June Full Parish Council 

7.30pm Jubilee Reading Rooms 

 

Tues 25 June Full Parish Council  

7.30pm Jubilee Reading Rooms 

 

 

ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN AND VICE 

CHAIRMAN 

 

The Annual Parish Council Meeting took place on 

Tuesday, 14th May during which elections for 

Chairman and Vice Chairman took place. 

 

Derek Reader was elected as the Parish Council 

Chairman and Joan Lonsdale as Vice Chairman. 

Derek and Joan will serve a one year term.  

 

Contact details of all Parish Councillors are 

available on the Parish Council website: 

www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VILLAGE SIGN 

 

The eagle eyed amongst you will have noticed that 

the Burwell village sign has been re-installed on 

Pound Hill.  

 

The sign has been fully repaired and restored 

funded by the WI, who provided the sign originally 

for the village, and the Parish Council. The work 

should ensure the sign is enjoyed by residents and 

visitors for many years to come.  

 

June 2013 

 

 

A reminder that building work is to 

begin on the Parish Council office at 

the Jubilee Reading Room, in order to 

comply with the Disability 

Discrimination Act.  

 

During the building works the Parish 

Council office will remain open as 

long as possible but might need to 

operate from an alternative venue for 

a short time. 

 

Please observe all Health and Safety 

notices in operate when accessing 

the Rooms during this time. 

Work at Jubilee 

Reading Rooms 

http://www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/
http://www.burwell.co.uk/
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NEW FIRE STATION 

 

A presentation about the proposed new fire station 

in Reach Road was made to councillors this month. 

The proposal to close the fire station in Swaffham 

Bulbeck and combine the service with Burwell are 

now out for consultation. All homes in Burwell 

should have received a consultation paper or views 

can be submitted on line at: 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/7Q8D8Z9. 

 

YOUTH STAND AT CARNIVAL 

 

Parish Council will have a stand at Burwell Carnival 

on 22nd June to highlight some of the issues it is 

working on. The main focus of the stall will be on 

youth matters and it is hoped that the event will help 

launch the council's youth Facebook page which will 

keep young people in touch with the activities 

available to them in the village and allow them to 

make their own suggestions for events and facilities. 

 

BURWELL VISION – DAVID WILSON HOMES 

 

David Wilson Homes presented their development 

proposal and its impact on the Burwell Vision, the 

latter of which has been in development for two 

years, at a drop-in session at Mandeville Hall on 

Thursday, May 16th. 

 

For the avoidance of doubt, their development plans 

have not been endorsed by Burwell Parish Council. 

If there are any questions on their proposal please 

contact: them on: 020 7234 3330 or email: 

georges@bellenden.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Minibus Service to Ely run twice 

monthly by the Parish Council in 

partnership with Dial-a-Ride is set to 

improve. New times, effective from 

April, will extend the time in Ely to 3 

hours on one of the trips each month 

while the second will remain at 2 

hours.   

 

A drop-off and pick-up point at the new 

Sainsburys store and also Ely Market 

is to be introduced also.  

 

The minibus service is open to 

everyone in the village and costs just 

£5 return (£2.50 with bus pass). It runs 

on the first and third Thursdays of 

each month. To book a place or for 

more information call Dial-a-Ride on 

01353 661161. 

CONTACTING THE COUNCIL 
 

 The Parish Office is open every week day morning from 9.00am – 1.00pm  

 E-mail: burwellpc@btconnect.com 

 Telephone: 01638 743142 

 Letter: Burwell Parish Council, Jubilee Reading Room, 99 The Causeway, Burwell CB25 

0DU  

 Web-site: www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/ 

 Contact details for all Councillors are published on the notice board at the Jubilee 

Reading Rooms and on the website. 

PARKING 

 

We would like to remind car users that 

parking at Mandeville Hall is for users of 

Mandeville Hall only. It is not a public 

car parking area and spaces are limited. 

If not a user of the Hall please do not 

use the car park. 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/7Q8D8Z9
http://www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/

